
 

 

 

 

 

The Holmes Harbor Sewer District (HHSD) diverted .38 million gallons of wastewater into the onsite off - 
spec pond in 2022.  

There were three events in 2022.  

January 3, 2022 HHSD experienced high sustained flows due to a heavy rain event (1.2” rain in 24 hours).  

On February 14, 2022 HHSD staff responded to a HI EQ basin level. The root cause of this episode was 
never identified.  

On November 4, 2022 Island County experienced extended weather-related power outages. Our new 
plant diversion project was completed and we were able to divert all flows to off-spec per our written 
SOPs. When power was restored, we were able to introduce flows to the SBR in a controlled intentional 
manner also per written SOPs.   

HHSDs SBR was online for 365 days and diverted flows for nine of those days.  
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